Dale Holder

From: Julliet Mahlangu <JMMahlangu@dffe.gov.za>
Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2022 11:48

To: Dale Holder

Cc: Nyiko Nkosi

Subject: RE: 2022-01-0010

Dear Mr Holder

The minutes for the meeting held on the 28 January 2022 for the proposed Themeda PV and Aristida PV and
associated infrastructure on Portion 7 of the Farm Elandsfontein 34., , refers.

The Department decided to approve the minutes for the proposed project..

A copy of the minutes and this approval must be submitted as part of the application form when the application is
lodged.

Julliet Mahlangu

Environmental Officer Specialised Production

Chief Directorate Integrated Environmental Authorisation
Department of Forestry, Fisheries and Environment

Cell: 064 880 8742

Tel: (012) 399 9320
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